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http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html  . 

    Daily Bible Reading is critical for 

Christian growth.  Nourishment from 

God’s Word provides strength and 

direction.   

    Our present reading in Corinthians 

is helpful not only for our individual 

lives, but is also addressing ways to 

help the area congregations come 

together in UNITY.   

    

 
    We are reminded weekly of the    

need to keep travelers in prayer this 

time of year, besides the health of our 

people far and near.   

    In addition to prayers for individual 

we encourage one another to be 

praying for the various missions that 

we support and efforts to bring local 

congregations together in unity.  The 

plans and efforts of people are made 

exponentially more effective when 

God is at work.  We are witnessing 

how He has been preparing and 

equipping us for this moment in time.  

Lessons that have been learned in 

personal relationships and our walk 

with Christ can be shared with other 

congregations.  This encouragement 

and guidance strengthens the body of 

Christ. 

 
Figure 1  "Women of the Bible" Study 

We continue our study of the 

“Women of the Bible”.  It’s a 

fascinating journey as our discussions 

help us imagine what it would be like 

“walking in THEIR sandals.”  As James 

notes in his epistle, all this learning is 

useless if we are not taking the time 

to find the application for our daily 

lives.   

     We’ve been warned by those that 

seemed to start out strong and then 

took a turn for the worse.  Others had   

“questionable starts” and finished 

strong.  Countless ones were used in 

unexpected ways.    

    Charlene Anderson will be leading 

the study on July 8 and July 15 while 

Paul is gone on vacation.   

  If you want to catch up on what you 

have missed, or study ahead; you can!  

These studies can now be found on 

our website: 

http://pinerunchurch.org/women-of-

the-bible.html 

 
Figure 2  Study of the Galatian Churches 

    What an enlightening conclusion to 

our study on the churches of Galatia.  

If you missed it, you can find it online:  

http://pinerunchurch.org/uploads/3/

4/8/6/34862783/galatian_churches__

bible_lesson_5___fruit_of_the_spirit.

pdf    It focused on how we can “bear 

fruit” for Jesus Christ. 

    The first two weeks of July, the 

Bible study will be on hiatus, with July 

4th and Paul’s vacation. 

We also spend time updating our 

prayer concerns and taking matters 

before God’s throne.   

 

Teen Training—Thursdays  @ 7 

pm 

    Our Teen ministries are in 

“limbo” as we deal with a pending 

job for our active teen. 

 

Bill Brossman 

 

Returns! 

 

 
    We are blessed with the 

friendship of Bill Brossman and his 

willingness to fill our pulpit when 

needed.  Welcome Bill back to 

Pine Run on July 8th and July 15th  

during our morning worship 

services. His ability to watch and 

observe from a distance, provides 

insight on How God is working 

among us!   Evening services will 

be canceled for those weeks. 

http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-word.html
http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-word.html
http://pinerunchurch.org/women-of-the-bible.html
http://pinerunchurch.org/women-of-the-bible.html
http://pinerunchurch.org/uploads/3/4/8/6/34862783/galatian_churches__bible_lesson_5___fruit_of_the_spirit.pdf
http://pinerunchurch.org/uploads/3/4/8/6/34862783/galatian_churches__bible_lesson_5___fruit_of_the_spirit.pdf
http://pinerunchurch.org/uploads/3/4/8/6/34862783/galatian_churches__bible_lesson_5___fruit_of_the_spirit.pdf
http://pinerunchurch.org/uploads/3/4/8/6/34862783/galatian_churches__bible_lesson_5___fruit_of_the_spirit.pdf

